


Sending best wishes for
abundant joy and blessings
from Jesus this Christmas and
New Year's! | am truly grateful
for another year in Japan,
thanks to your loving support
and prayers. There is rarely a
dull moment, and one recent
surprise was learning Japanese
calligraphy (Fi&, shodd) from
a student at Gakugei
University. Despite my lack of
talent, you can see that | have
a big smile. Let's look forward
to lots of smiles and laughs in
2016!

— In Christ, Christina




